
Business Meeting Notes for CSSMGA December 3, 2013 

 

1. The meeting was opened with a gift card presentation To Mike Rychlik for 

all of his assistance in helping the CSSMGA with their tournaments each 

week. 

2. Dwight Allmon posted the financials status and player payouts from the 

tournaments YTD. Any monies remaining in the treasury at year end will be 

put towards subsidizing the last lunch of the year. 

3. The officer election results were announced. Tom Frye was elected 

President for the 2014-2015 term. Dwight Allmon was re-elected Treasurer 

for the 2014-2015 term. The Board appointed Fred Williamson to serve as 

Vice President for 2014 to fill-in for Javier Alvarez who will resign from this 

position at the end of 2013. 

4. There were 54 people signed up for the Christmas party on Thursday, 

December 5th. It will be held in the Canyon Springs Pavilion starting at 

6:30pm. 

5. Any member wanting to change tee box assignments should contact 

Dwight Allmon ( dcoachusa@msn.com ) before the end of December. Tee 

box changes will go into effect on January 1, 2014.  

6. Members were asked to submit any new ideas for tournament formats to 

Dwight Allmon.  

7. New business: Fred Williamson volunteered to head up a committee to 

speed up the pace of play. Bob Barnhardt and Jim Bower have volunteered 

to serve on the committee.  
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